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YEAR 2 BOOK PICNIC
Year 2 and Year 6 had a great time together during Book Week. We had a ‘Reading
Picnic’. Year 6 brought blankets, pillows and wonderful picture books to share with Year 2
students. Everyone thoroughly enjoyed themselves engaging in reading and experiencing many
stories.
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Samantha Crane
Junior School Teacher - Year 2 Team Leader
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